
 

 

Weekly News 
14th May 2021 

Poppy, Bluebell and  
Sunflower Class

This week's sounds
This week we have been 

recapping the digraphs 'ar' 
'or' and 'ur'. Can you spot 
any of these sounds in your 
story books and/or reading 

books? 

Literacy this week...
We have started to focus on a 
new text 'Oi Frog' by Kes Gray 

and Jim Field. It has a big 
emphasis on rhyme and the 

children have enjoyed making 
up their own sentences orally.
e.g. The dog is sitting on the 

frog. The owl is sitting on 
gowns. 

Maths 
The children are continuing to 
learn about teen numbers. Our 

focus is on 14 and beyond using a 
variety of resources. 

We have also been doing some 
simple addition 'first, then and 

now' problems.
e.g. First I have 3 apples, then I 

have 3 more. Now I have 6 
apples altogether.

Minibeast Day
To celebrate our Growing 

and Mini-beast topic, we will 
be having a Mini-beast Day 
on Thursday 27th May. 
The children can come 

dressed up as their 
favourite minibeast. 

Next half term:
We will be looking at Under 

the Sea and Animals. We will 
also take part in a Pirate 
themed workshop - more 

information about this will be 
sent out next week via  

ParentPay. 

Skipping Workshop
This week and last week all 

three Recpetion classes have 
enjoyed having a skipping 

workshop. Ask the children 
to show you what they have 

learnt :)


